

Grange Junior School
Grange Drive
Stratton St Margaret
Swindon
SN3 4JY
Tel: 01793 822405

www.grange-jun.swindon.sch.uk

14th September 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

We are writing to let you know that we will be learning about the history of the changing of power to the Monarchy. To enthuse the children and enhance the learning in the classroom, we have planned a visit to Windsor Castle.

The trip will take place on Monday 10th October.

The cost of the trip will be £16.19 over half of which covers coach travel to Windsor. As always, this is only chargeable on a voluntary basis. However, we will only be able to go ahead with the visit if we can cover the costs, so your support is appreciated. Payment for the trip can only be made online via https://www.parentpay.com/. Monies should be paid by Friday 30th September 2022. If you experience any difficulties logging on or making payment, please contact the school office for support. Below you will find a permission slip, please complete this and return to the class teacher.

Full school uniform should be worn and children will need to bring a packed lunch and water bottle on the day in a plastic bag. Children receiving free school lunches will be provided with a packed lunch.

Children should arrive at school at normal school time, the coach will be leaving at 9.00am. We hope to return to school for 3.45pm but we will keep you updated via our texting service.

If you would like to help and have DBS Clearance (through Grange Juniors), we would be very pleased to hear from you.

Thank you for your co-operation.
Yours sincerely
YR 4 Team
Year 4 Visit to Windsor Castle
I give my permission for my child
* I will/will not be making a voluntary payment of £16.19 via https://www.parentpay.com/ (*Please delete as appropriate)
Signed (Parent / Carer)
Volunteer helpers
I (Name)am interested in helping on the above trip and have



been DBS cleared by the school.